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Directorate of Higher Education P
Himachal Pradesh R L

Email: dhe—smi—i‘ip@gov.in.Ph.No.0177-2656621(Extn.239), Fax ﬂq. WS@E&,

Dated: Shimla-171001, the November, 2021
To Mo T | o
L. Ali the Deputy Directors of Higher Education
Himachal Pradesh.
2. All the Principals Govt. Degree College, Govt. College of
Teacher Education Dharamshala, Fine Art Colleges and
SCERT Solan (HP).
3. The Chief Librarian, Central State Library Solan.
Subject: - 9 99 202223 & v qore FEEl & forv wenfeg
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in refrence to the U.O Letter NO. EDN-HE(4)C(3)2/2021 dt. 23-
10-2021 on the subject cited above.

All the College Principal’s are requested to provide the
information on above subject to the concerned Deputy Director of their District. And
all the Deputy Director are requested to provide the consolidate information of
Librarian/Assistant librarian/JOA (Library)/library Bearer on the enclosed format, of

your district to this Directorate through the mail i.e. librarybranchdhe@qgmail.com

within two days positively.
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Encls: As above : Jt.Director ‘of Higher Education (C-1)
Himachal Pradesh, Shimla-1

Endst. No. Even,Dated: Shimla-1 the, August, 2021
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Copy tge-
/ The Incharge, It Cell, Directorate of Higher Education, HP Shimla-1 to
; 'e above letter in the Departmental website.
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Himachal Pradesh, Shimla-1
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